July 3, 2023
Addenda for RFA #24-01

Below are the answers to questions the Morris County Department of Human Services received
from June 7, 2023 through June 30, 2023

s Q- If submitting multiple applications, can supporting documentation be submitted one
time instead of duplicating in all application packets?

e A -—Yesifall supporting documentation requested is the exact same one submission is
sufficient,

s  Q-—Isthere a maximum amount of funding that can be requested for applications
including SSH?

o A - No, an organization can request the amount of funding needed to support the
program.

e Q- Are all applications advertised due on July 14, 20237
* A —Yes, applications received after 2:00pm on July 14" will be returned unopened.

* Q- Is client assistance funding an allowable budget item and are there any exclusionary
criteria, disallowances among funding streams?

e A-—Yesclient assistance is allowable. Allowable services may vary among funding
streams based on priorities.

e Q- Section IV — Program Output Measurements. Should the output measurements for
existing grants reflect the first half of 2023 or the full year of 20227
s A - Whichever is most representative of the program, either is acceptable.

¢ Q-Istelephone reassurance to persons under 60 with a disability an eligible program?
e A -—Yes, thisis an eligible program. Please refer to all priorities and program
descriptions listed on the website for further information.




